
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:                    Partridge, Judi
Subject:               RE: Fellowes Cres,

From: Bonnie Valade
Sent: March-05-14 1:04 PM
To: Partridge, Judi; Macdonald, Greg
Subject: Fellowes Cres.

Hi Judi,
I just wanted to take a moment and thank-you for everything that you are doing to help
with our neighbourhood. I do accept the compromise that both the traffic control median
and the reduction in houses built and revised type of house must all occur together and are non-
negotiable. I also hope that it will still be looked into the 3 townhouses that are at the end of the
street that are tentatively to be built by 229 Fellowes Cres. That theyare changed to single homes.
Maybe one solution for all the parking issues on the street is that we only allow 3 hour parking like
Burlington does. It will force people to actually
use their own driveways and leave spaces open for visitors etc.

Thanks again.
Bonnie

Boÿ Vÿe (M oEcÿoÿern)


